EMS Club meeting 

7/24/02

Minutes (Transcribed by Stacey Cheek)

The meeting was called to order @ 3:10 p.m. by Ben Lawner.   The first topic of discussion was Committees and electing chairpersons for each.

Bioterrorism:  Hopefully soon there will be  1-4th year curriculum for all students or an elective class.  The elected chairperson for this committee was Dave Miller.

Wilderness Medicine:  Elected chairperson is Fred Trayers since he was involved with it last year and has done a remarkable job with it this past year.

Clinics:  The EMS club will be hosting a variety of clinics this year for all members including IV technique, ACLS, and PALS.  The clinics will be held on Wednesday nights on the third floor of the Ziff Health Center.  The clinics will only be able to accommodate around 30 people so signing up is requested.  As of yet, no chairperson has been elected.  Urvi Thakker has expressed interest in helping with the committee.

Community Service:  This committee is responsible for participation with the community on a variety of Health Services.  One event in particular is the food drive for the Broward County Homeless Shelter.  Chairpersons for this committee are Vice-Presidents, Carrie Chittendend and Amanda.

Also brought to attention was the election of an M-1 rep as well as a PA rep, which will be decided at our first meeting, which will be on August 26th with Dr. Lang as a guest speaker.

Another topic of discussion was the Ride Along Program with Broward county EMS.  A pilot class will be in the first semester with 6 to 8 people participating.  It will be a Pass or Fail class with 15 hrs required in the ambulance.  The purpose of this class is for aspiring ER doctors to get first hand experience from the other end of EMS.  

Also brought to attention was the Life saving course, ATLS for medical students, who can audit the class by being a victim.  

Carrie Chittendend also brought to club attention an equipment orientation class for M-2’s soon to be going on rotations, as well as an orientation class for M-1’s on how to use their Welch Allyn Instruments.

Harry Karydes, EMS Treasurer, reminded officers about T-shirts and fundraisers.  

Club week booths and staffing hours will be announced before the week arrives and a sign up sheet for volunteers to staff the booth will be passed around.

Upcoming conventions will be the AOA convention in October around the week of the 7th – 11th and possibly the club will be sending Co-Presidents Ben Lawner and Kevin Boehm to attend.  Also August 14 –16 will be the FCEP convention in Naples, Florida.  

ACOEP will be hosting its annual conference in March of 2003 in Scottsdale, Arizona, and EMS will be deciding at a later time whether or not to send representatives.

Thus concludes the minutes.  

Thank you,

Stacey Cheek

Secretary 2002-2003

